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501.3
 
#2.   The wording of this violation has been changed from the original wording and as a result
is now inconsistent with other sections of the regulations including; 509.3.1 (e) and (f),
509.5.2.   As re-written the commission of "any" felony no longer qualifies for disciplinary
action.  Suggest reverting back to old language “503.2 Commission of a felony or of a
misdemeanor or gross misdemeanor involving moral turpitude, whether or not a conviction
results.”
 
#8) Typo in the paragraph
 
 
David Weigelt, CPA
Enterprise Financial Reporting
Payroll Audit Compliance
425-234-9176
 
Notice: This communication may contain confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient or
believe that you have received this communication in error, please do not print, copy, retransmit,
disseminate, or otherwise use the information.  Also, please indicate to the sender that you have received
the e-mail in error, and delete the copy you received.  Thank you.
 
 

mailto:guardianshipprogram@courts.wa.gov
mailto:dontsayuncle1@yahoo.com

